

Oct 4, 2021

Fort Bend Sheriff's Department Kelly Fortune 301 Jackson Street Richmond, TX 77469

Dear Kelly,

The Board of Directors of Season of Justice are pleased to inform you and your department that a grant was approved in the amount of up to \$10,100 for your grant request. The monies have been allocated for advanced DNA testing/research conducted by your chosen vendor, Intermountain Forensics. This grant is restricted for the use of testing related to the Julie Hawkins homicide case which occurred on 12-08-1973.

This letter and its attachments outline the terms and conditions of accepting our grant. Please read all the terms and conditions carefully, sign, and return no later than 30 days from receipt of this letter.

The funds allocated for this grant must be used specifically for the designated purpose(s) within one year of receipt of this letter. The exception to this rule will be monies needed to access secondary databases for additional research related to the original grant. All funds will be paid directly to the vendor of your choice by Season of Justice. No funds will be given directly to your agency unless there has been an agreement reached and signed between your agency and Season of Justice prior to payment of said monies.

Congratulations, we look forward to working with you during the coming months.

Sincerely,

Steven DuBois Executive Director Season of Justice

Fort Bend Sheriff's Department Representative/Date

Steven DaBois

7-26-2021

Steven DuBois

Date